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Several LMSC Operating rules changes will be under ballot by the LMSC Sponsor Executive Committee (SEC):


addition of electronic balloting to section 3.4.2.1


clarification of the need for a re-circulation ballot in section 5.1.4.2.2


addition of a guideline for conditional approval


interim meeting notice rule modification in section 5.1.3.5





The text of each of the proposed changes are attached to this mailing.





The SEC ballot opens January 6, 1997 and will close February 7, 1996.





As a member of IEEE Project 802 you are encouraged to carefully review the proposed rule changes and ask questions of, or forward any comments to, a representative on the LMSC SEC well before the closure of the SEC ballot.  SEC members will carefully consider your comments and suggestions as part of the balloting process.





The intent of distributing this information is manifold;


	- increase the awareness and participation of 802 members in their Operating Rules


	- get prompt 802 membership feedback to the SEC such that SEC members have time to consider your input prior to the ballot closure.




















Paul Nikolich�IEEE Project 802 LMSC Vice Chair





Enclosures: �1) Addition of electronic balloting to section 3.4.2.1


2) Clarification of the need for a re-circulation ballot in section 5.1.4.2.2


3) Procedure for conditional approval to forward a Draft Standard


4) Interim meeting notice rule modifi
